
Chappy Ferry Advisory Committee Meeting 

March 18, 2021 

6:00 pm 
 

A meeting of the Committee was held on the above date and time via Zoom. Members present were: Rick 

Biros, Bill Brine, John Dropick, Rick Schifter, Sally Snipes, Dana Strayton, Tom Tilghman, Peter Wells 

and Town Administrator, James Hagerty.   

 

The minutes of the meeting of February 9 meeting were approved. 

 

The Committee further discussed the “cut line” policy and possible modifications.  Police Chief 

McNamara participated in the discussion and described the circumstances under which Town employees 

would want to use the cut line. Wells agreed to provide the Committee with a written version of the policy 

by the next meeting before submission to the Selectmen for approval.  

 

The Committee engaged in an extended discussion regarding the fare structure with a specific focus on 

the discount for full time Chappy residents.  The pros and cons of continuing the discount as well as 

possible modifications to the qualifications were considered.  No conclusions were reached, and the 

Committee agreed to continue the discussion at the next meeting. 

 

The Committee revisited the topic of ways in which notice of meetings and minutes of meetings could be 

more broadly disseminated to the community.  After some discussion, it was agreed that the link to the 

Town website which allows a user to request notification of such information by email would be put on 

Chappy Chat. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


